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March 19, 2018

Michael J. Sheehan
Liberty Utilities

116 North Main Street
Concord NH 03301

Re:  DE 16-383 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Request for a Change in Rates
Extension of Deadline

Dear Mr. Sheehan:

On March 15, 2018, you filed on behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a
Liberty Utilities (Liberty) a request to extend the deadline to file Liberty’s 2018 step adjustment
from March 15 to March 16, 2018. Your request states that as a result of the inclement weather
key staff was not available.

The Commission has determined that an extension of time to file Liberty’s 2018 step adjustment

will not unduly delay the proceeding or adversely affect the rights of any party. Accordingly,
your request to extend the March 15 deadline to March 16, 2018 has been approved.

Sincerely,

b&h AN ‘\.(LWQ&Q

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

cc: Docket File
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